
 

 
 
 

ATTENTION: 

New Information Sharing Agreement in CACTUS 
Helps You to Get Connected with Facility Engagement 
 

Why This Matters To You:  
IHA has confirmed that information sharing agreements are to be added to the next release in Cactus 
which will occur in January 2020.  This important change will enable your MSA to better communicate 
with you – and all its members.  
 

The change that you will see is that the IHA Medical Administrative Assistants will now be able to pull 
contact lists of all physicians that have agreed to the sharing agreement from Cactus and share these 
with the Medical Staff Associations/Physician Societies across IHA acute care facilities.   
 

It’s important to note the only information to be shared - “Name” and “Preferred Email” will be shared 
solely at a local level with your MSA and/or Physician Society leaders and support staff. 
   

It is a significantly positive shift that will allow your MSA and Physician Society leaders and support staff 
to know who all of the members are and how to connect directly with them about local activities, 
events, opportunities, and initiatives.  

 

Your Only Action Needed: 
As only physicians who agree to the sharing agreement in the Cactus release will be included in these 
contact lists, please be sure to make this selection.  You can also help us to get the word out ahead of 
the next Cactus release about this change by speaking with your physician colleagues.  
 

 
                   

Any Questions? 
Please feel free to contact Interior Health or your regional Facility Engagement Liaison (FEL) about any 
questions you may have.   
 

Erika Whitehead 

IH Manager, Medical 
Administration, Credentialing & 
Privileging 

1-844-868-5200 x. 70656  

Erika.Whitehead@interiorhealth.ca 
 

Amanda Harris 

FEL 

IH - Central 

250-756-5500  

aharris@doctorsofbc.ca 

Kirsten Smillie 

FEL 

IH – West Kootenay  & 
Boundary 
250-267-2546 

ksmillie@doctorsofbc.ca 

Laura Becotte 

FEL 

IH-West 

250-851-6960  

lbecotte@doctorsofbc.ca 

Patti King 

FEL 

IH East Kootenay 

250-421-9057 

pking@doctorsofbc.ca 

 

Thank you for your support! 


